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June 5,2013

Mr. Martin P. McDonnell
Rutledge, Ecenia & Purnell
119 South Monroe Street, Suite 202
Tallahassee, FL 32301-l 841

Re: Docket No. 13ffi10-WS - Application
rates in Pasco County by Ni Florida, LLC.

for increase in water rates in Lee County and waster

Dear Mr. McDonnell:

By letter dated April 24, 2013, the Florida Office of Public Cowrsel (OPC) provided trvo
preliminary concen$ regarding the minimum filing requirements (MFRs) filed by Ni Florida LLC, in
DocketNo. 130010-WS. The first item concems the balances included in the accounts for Associated
Companies shown on Schedules A-18 and A-19. The second item concems the amount of the
allocations from the parent company to the utilities and the amount of increased expenses shown on
MFR Schedules B-7 and B-8. Attachment is provided.

We ask that you please provide a response to OPC's preliminary coneerns above and identifr
this as staffs second data request by July 5, 2013. Should you have any questions, or need further
information, please do not hesitate to contact Melissa L'Amoreatx at (850) 413-6980 or Stan Rieger at
(850) 413- 6e70.

Sincerely,

vrfiuygg4,en
Melissa L'Amoreaux
Engineering Specialist II
Division o f Engineering
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